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The 2030 Agenda behind the Sustainable Development Goals is a plan of 
action for people, planet, and prosperity. All countries and all stakeholders, 
acting in collaborative partnership, will implement this plan. The interlinkages 
and integrated nature of the Sustainable Development Goals are of crucial 
importance in ensuring that the purpose of the new Agenda is realized.   

Six partners from the Ulixes network have decided to contribute to the SDG 
agenda by joining forces in a KA2 project called Sustainability in shared 
classrooms – focusing on problem-based learning in a cross-cultural frame 
based on the Sustainable Development Goals.  
 
At the end of this month the project will come to an end, and we are proud to 
have reached our goal: we have created a website on which you find how to 

teach a Sustainable Development Goal subject together with other educational institutions in Europe.  
 
We kindly invite you to visit the website: https://sclass.eu/, where you will find a teacher’s guide and a virtual 
platform with teaching modules, tools to find European partners, input to teaching methods and materials as 
well as instructions on how to use digital technology for blended learning.  
 
To support you in finding European partners we have put SCLASS on the European School Education 
Platform. 
 
Finally, we hope you will join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/sclass.eu. 
Because we believe it is time to teach sustainability together. 
  
Malene Olsgaard  
International Project Manager at Zealand Business College, Denmark  
Lead partner of the SCLASS project  
 
 
 
 
WEBSITE    

https://sclass.eu/ 

qrcode 

 

 

FACEBOOK 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/sclass.eu 

qrcode 

 

 


